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COVER SHEET

Manuel Genis Castellanos

Tripartite Committee (Ref. Civil Society)

Economic Commission for Latin America and the Caribbean (ECLAC)

1825 K Street, N.W., Suite 1120

Washington, D.C. 20006

Dear Sirs:


I am enclosing herewith for your attention, by e-mail, a bold and imaginative proposal in the hopes of contributing to the FTAA integration process.


I have raised this proposal in numerous Ibero-American settings, where it has been well received, which means that it has been examined by specialists from the area of artificial intelligence -from which it stems- as a proposed means for reducing the technological gap between Latin America and its potential partners in Anglo-Saxon and French-speaking North America.


I am familiar with the San Jose and Toronto Ministerial Declarations because I have followed them in preparing my doctoral thesis on the FTAA, which is entitled “The FTAA’s integration process as a centripetal mechanism for endogenous subregional development on the eve of the twenty-first century.”


Therefore, I understand that, while this proposal excludes the developed countries of the region, it seeks to include them by providing tools for enabling Latin America and the Caribbean to draw closer to the degrees of eligibility set out in different documents of hemispheric scope published by the IDB and ECLAC.


These ideas have resulted from extensive discussion of and reflection on the state of differences in the hemisphere, as an obstacle to a viable and plausible development of production with equity.


I am at your entire disposal for any further information and for improving this proposal, both at my electronic address:  genehr@avantel.net, and at the following address: Guerrero 94, Col. Del Carmen, Coyoacán, 04100, D.F., in Mexico.


Without further ado, and in the hope that the ideas set forth herein are submitted to careful consideration, I remain,


Yours sincerely,


Manuel Genis Castellanos


In Coyoacán, D.F., September 26, 2000.
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